
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 8:58 AM 
To: David Owen (davido@sdchamber.biz) <davido@sdchamber.biz> 
Subject: HP22-001 
 
Mr. Owen, 
 
This is in response to your email to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
regarding the proposed SCS Carbon Transport LLC CO2 Pipeline docket, HP22-
001. 
 
After a great deal of discussion by the parties involved, a decision on the 
evidentiary hearing dates was made at the commission’s January 5, 2023 meeting. 
The proposed September hearing dates were approved. 
 
Your email and this response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the 
online docket. 
 
Chris Nelson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov  
 


